Parnjit Singh

From: Eloise Porter <

Sent: 17 September 2021 09:46

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Objection to planning application 2021/3612/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Dear Sir/Madam,

| am writing to raise my objection to the following planning application:

Application no.: 2021/3612/P

Address: 1 Patshull Place, London, NW5 2LA

As a partial owner and occupant of 25 Lawford Road, which backs on to this property | believe that this development
would obstruct our property, and therefore devalue it. | believe that there would be less light available to parts of
our property, which is irretrievable, and that this development would significantly impose upon ur garden area.

Yours faithfully,

Eloise Porter



